
Coming to the Senior Center on Friday, February 14 

THE BARBERSHOP QUARTET! 

 12:00PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Barbershop Quartet is an a cappella music group that will come sing 
during lunch on Valentine’s Day.  

Sign up for your lunch early to guarantee your lunch reservation!  


